
 

15 April 2014 
 
 
RE: U13 AND U15 RUGBY APRIL – MAY 2014 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Your son has been selected to represent the school’s rugby team in the upcoming 
competitive rugby season. Fixtures will be played on Saturdays from Saturday 19 April to 
Saturday 24 May, including a season ending tournament. 
 
• Fixtures will be on Saturdays from 9:00am to 1:00pm. 
• All fixtures will be played at either BISS Pudong or Dulwich. The final location of 

each week’s game will be confirmed at Wednesday practices. 
• Players will be issued with school kit, but must provide their own black socks, boots 

and gum shield. 
• Please note that 500RMB will be charged for any kits that are not returned at the end 

of the season, to allow us to start the next season with enough kits. 
• Games will be 2 x 10 minute halves with a 3 minute rest. 
• Teams will normally play multiple games on each Saturday. 
• A Bus will depart school at 7:15am and collect students from Gubei at 7:35am. 
• Students who make their own way to games should arrive at the venue no later than 

8:30am. 
 
 
The teams always play better when there is support so please come along as often as you 
can. If you have any questions, please contact me by email at s-thorley@bisspuxi.com.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Samuel Thorley 
Head of Extracurricular Sport 
 
  


